

Queensway Secondary School

2A Margaret Drive Singapore 149295 Tel: 6474 1421 • 6476 6416 Fax: 6474 1302 Email: qss@moe.edu.sg

17 October 2019

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Chinese Language National Examination Preparation Seminar for Parents

Your child/ward will face the challenge of taking their national examinations next year. As part of our efforts to prepare our students, the Chinese Language Unit will organize a talk on <u>25 October</u> <u>2019, Friday (6.45pm – 7.45pm) at the Seminar Room</u>. The talk will focus on strategies to improve oracy skills to help your child/ward to learn better, as well as other examination matters.

It is beneficial that you attend this talk in support of your child's learning. Please return the signed acknowledgement slip by **22 October 2019**, **Tuesday**.

Please note that the talk will be conducted in Mandarin. Upon request, further explanation can be given in English individually or in small groups.

Thank you.			
Yours faithfully, Mr Peter Tan Principal	CSS CS ROLL OF THE PARTY OF THE		
Х	Acknowledgement SI		
If you have any queries regard	rding your child's/ward's progress,		he box below,
Ι,	parent/guardian of	class	will be ABLE /
UNABLE (please circle) to a	attend the talk.		
No of people attending:			
Mobile Number:			
Parent's/Guardian's Signature:		Date:	
	actice chieven achieven	chieves (C)	Wash.